Anne Ryan

Hudbay is requesting a Class II permit, which is not sufficient for protecting human health,
considering the high level of air pollution that would be created by the mine. I believe Arizona
Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) should require a Class I permit for Hudbay, with
much stricter regulations that would help protect people and the environment from air pollution.
Hudbay should also be subject to stringent monitoring requirements performed by a government
agency, not by Hudbay. Please protect AZ citizens, our environment and our air.



